
Neill Wilkins – Head of Migrant Workers Programme

• Global Forum for Responsible Recruitment
• Responsible Recruitment Register
• Remittances



• 6th Global Forum
• 100 in-person delegates
• 1200 online registrants
• Series of panel discussions, interviews and presentations



Responsible 
Recruitment 
Register

Launched during GFRR 2022, the Responsible 
Recruitment Register is a list of companies or 
business associations whose recruitment policies 
align with the Employer Pays Principle

Currently 202 companies

All companies or associations featured on the 
Register have a publicly available policy on 
recruitment that prohibits recruitment fees to 
migrant workers. It also notes which of those 
companies also include a clause on Employer Pays.

The Register is intended to add greater transparency 
and accountability around companies’ recruitment 
policies and encourage other companies to introduce 
similar policies in their own operations.





What the Register will do
• Record which companies or associations have dedicated policies that prohibit the 

charging of recruitment fees to migrant workers
• Allow direct comparison between policies 
• Encourage companies/associations not featured to work towards a prohibition of 

fees in their operations
• Provide a useful reference for companies/associations establishing their own 

policies.
• Show increases in companies with appropriate policies over time.
• Provide clear data that can be used in advocacy

What the Register will not do
• Undertake an analysis, assessment or benchmarking of the effectiveness of 

companies/associations policies



Knomad – World Bank

2022 Migrant workers remitted:

$600 Billion through formal channels

$400 Billion through informal channels

Total $1 Trillion

ODA in the same period  $204 Billion
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